

Harold Napper School Kindergarten 2019-2020



Dear Parents,

Welcome to Kindergarten and to Harold Napper! We are excited to greet your child this fall. In order for your child to be prepared for the school year please ensure that he/she has the following items:

- √ one lunch bag (well identified)
- ✓ reusable plastic containers to pack your child's snacks/lunches to help the
 environment and reduce waste (well identified)
- ✓ one large school bag (big enough to hold the lunch box and a large scrapbook)
- ✓ one pair of running shoes that can stay at school (Velcro is strongly recommended)
- ✓ one long sleeved smock for painting (well identified)
- ✓ a beach towel for quiet time (no blankets or pillows)
- ✓ Provide an extra change of clothing, in a well identified large zip-lock for emergencies (include socks, long pants, underwear and a shirt).

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO CLEARLY IDENTIFY ALL OF YOUR CHILDS BELONGINGS.

. PLEASE NOTE: At the start of the school year, you will be able to see a statement of account on the portal informing you of the school supplies to be purchased at the school (agenda, workbooks, etc.) and the noon-hour supervision fee for your child.

There will be three payment options: INTERNET, check or cash.

Looking forward to working together!

The Kindergarten Teachers

